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December 4, 2023 
 
 
Dove Street, Osceola Circle, Oriole Circle and Robin Lane Residents, 
 
Smoke testing of the gravity sewer line in this area is scheduled for 12/11/23 around 
noon.  Smoke testing is used to detect leaks in the gravity lines as the smoke escapes 
from cracks in the pipes.  The smoke will exit the sewer vents on the roofs of the 
homes.  If smoke is noticed in the home that could indicate an issue with the 
connected plumbing.  The smoke is harmless and non-damaging to home interiors. 
 
Home attendance during smoke testing is not required, but if there is any suspicion of 
sewer gas leaking in your home, attendance during smoke testing could help confirm 
the status of the plumbing.  
 
Please call me @ 218-820-8809 with any further questions. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Joe Zierden 
Public Works Supervisor 
 
jzierden@cityofbreezypointmn.us 
218-820-8809 
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